
Open house  
Parents are invited to participate in the school’s Open House, which is organized once per 
grade level in a school year. The Open House offers parents an opportunity to step inside the 
classroom at the end of an exciting unit and hear from their child(ren) and their classmates 
about their learning. Classroom teachers will inform the parents of the date, as the event gets 
closer. 
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